
 
 
 

Update from Day Care Centres 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Child sponsors, 
Greetings from India! 
 
Update from Day care Centers: 

Here I want to update about the Day care Centre in 
Ghataprabha. As you know due to COVID 19 situation, almost 
for 2 years schools were closed, and we could not have 
physical classes for the children. 
 

Even though we could not have physical classes for the 
students, we have had online classes for two years. Our 
teachers kept regular touch with students through phone 
calls and some time by visiting them in the houses. 
 

Once in a week parents used to come to the 
center and collect textbooks, homework, and stationaries. 
We received positive feedback and response from the 
parents about how our online class benefited their children. 
 

Now the situation in India has returned to normal and the 
state government has given permission to start physical class. 
From this month on we have started physical and from 
28th onwards we will be starting physical classes in Goa. 
 

We are excited to have all the centers reopening and students 
are coming. 
 

Thank you so much for your ongoing support and prayers. 
I will soon update you with pictures and stories in the coming 
days. 
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